
 
 

Rome, December 2nd, 2021 
 
Ref. 402/KOS/2021 
 

  To President of  
        Serbian Underwater Association 
        Ms Bozana Ostojic 
        bozana.ostojic@gmail.com   
 

Object: Excellent organisation of the World Freediving Indoor Championship in Belgrade 
              
 
Dear Ms. President, 
Dear Bozana. 
 
I hereby would like to congratulate you and your organising committee on the very successful 
World Freediving Indoor Championship. This event was organised and ran very successfully in 
the beautiful city of Belgrade in June of this year. 
 
Some of the items that made this event so successful were the following: 

 The safety of the athletes was your priority, no accidents were reported 
 The medical support was always present when and if they were required 
 Safety divers were supportive of the athletes during every discipline 
 The broadcasting and live streaming of the events on-line was flawless 
 The camera coverage around the pool area was excellent and captured everything 
 The hotel accommodation and dining was superior 
 Only very positive comments were fed-back from the athletes and coaching teams 

 
The accumulation of all of the above made this a very successful event. We all look forward to 
the next events organised by you, your team and in the beautiful surrounds of Belgrade. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Kevin O'Shaughnessy 
CMAS Secretary General 
 
        
 


